LEADER OF THE OPPOSITION



CHEF DE L'OPPOSITION

I would like to extend my warmest greetings to everyone celebrating Falun Dafa Week from May 13 to 19, 2007.

Falun Dafa is an advanced traditional system of body-mind-sprit through gentle exercise and meditation emphasizing the principle of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance. As we make our way in this new century, our country stands apart for its rich cultural landscape. The celebrations surrounding Falun Dafa Week is a wonderful example our cultural diversity.

Falun Dafa has received worldwide recognition for helping to preserve precious human traditions such as honesty, courtesy, loyalty and unselfishness. I commend all those who helped organize the activities surrounding the week's celebrations and wish all participants a most exciting and memorable Falun Dafa Week.

Please accept my warmest regards.